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First name: Jessica

Last name: Fenner

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing with a deep concern about future

Drilling projects that would impact sacred Native sites as well as potentially cause contamination of the Rapid

City Watershed. 

I am asking you to respectfully withdraw from any plans to cause further harm to sacred Native sites and to

protect our water. We are already in a bit of a drought and we rely on a limited source of water so it would be

insanely unwise to do anything to jeopardize that precious resource as much as it would also do harm to the

already strained relationship with the local Native American community. 

Just don't.  


